Math
 October

ELA/Reading
Reminders

SIP Day next Friday
[image: banner with apples and crayons]


Pleasant Hill School
Peoria, Il

[bookmark: _GoBack]1/5/17

Mrs. Spradling’s 2nd Grade 


























We are starting research on penguins. 




This week in math we are reviewing regrouping in 2-3 digit subtraction and addition. We start by circling the biggest number in the ones. If there is more on the floor we borrow from next door. More on top no need to stop. Numbers the same zero is the game. This is allowing us to practice what we know about place value and borrowing ten so that we can subtract larger numbers in the ones column for subtraction. For addition we have ten or more- send one next door.
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Science/Social Studies
This week we are celebrating the New Year!
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